
As a small business owner in Washington County, we desperately need your help with Unemployment Compensation Trust Fund 
Solvency.  We have been in business since 2006 and have NEVER laid off or terminated as many employees as we were forced to 
do in 2020.  We have rarely had anyone on Unemployment and our premiums have been reasonable.  With the tight margins in the 
restaurant industry, even a small increase in the premiums will be disastrous for us.  We have hired back all of our former 
employees and even added more staff as business is picking up again.  Please help us continue to employ Oregonians and stay in 
business.  


